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SATURDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2022
12:30 PM - 3:30 PM

East Aurora families are invited to attend Las Posadas! 

Admission for this event is FREE! Families are
encouraged to bring a non-perishable item for the
Marie Wilkinson Food Pantry at East High the day
of the event.

Musical and vocal performances from D131
students, as well as other performers like Mariachi,
Ballet Folklorico, Simply Destinee, and more!

For more information, visit: www.d131.org/las-posadas

AND
PICTURE

WITH SANTA!


